From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Amendment to REP-156
Date: 18 June 2021 16:21:27

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

With reference to the SOS's "statement of matters" since I made my submission, Lockdowns in relation to Covid have caused great many businesses to fail, many of them start-ups, leaving many boarded up shop fronts especially in Ramsgate, and there is more unemployment to come making a bad situation worse. We now need the employment opportunities and inward investment offered by Manston Airport more urgently than I originally stated. It is a pity that the original DCO was quashed because we need the construction jobs now.

Regards Janet Eagle